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New Head of Marketing and Communications at 
NCC Property Development 

Annette Kaunitz will be taking over as Head of Marketing and 
Communications at NCC Property Development, which thereby 
further strengthens its staff organization. Annette Kaunitz has been 
appointed to develop communications work with the aim of 
supporting NCC Property Development’s business. 
 

Annette has been working with communications issues for this business area since November 

2011, and will assume the position of Head of Marketing and Communications on May 1, 2012.  

– This is one of several recruitments that have taken place in a short period of time with the aim of 

further strengthening and developing competencies in this business area. Annette’s extensive 

experience and passion for communications issues are ideally suited to our continuing efforts to 

build a strong team, said Joachim Hallengren, President of the NCC Property Development 

business area.  

Annette was most recently at Fabege, where she was Head of Corporate Communications and was 

a member of Group Management. She has been appointed to develop communications work using 

NCC Property Development business as a basis, in order to create sustainable and attractive 

commercial properties for customers.  

– I am looking forward to this exciting challenge. NCC is a company that is at the cutting edge of 

important sustainability issues, which constitutes a solid basis for successful communications 

work in the real estate industry. My ambition now is to make a clearer connection between 

communications work and customer and business value, as well as strengthening the relationships 

with prioritized stakeholders in order to support the NCC Property Development’s business, said 

Annette Kaunitz. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Joachim Hallengren, President of NCC Property Development. Telephone +46 (0)70 643 95 68 

Annette Kaunitz, SVP Marketing & Communication, NCC Property Development.  

Telephone +46 (0)708-390 337 

NCC’s media line +46 (0)8 585 52246, e-mail press@ncc.se 
 

 

 

 

All of NCC:s press releases are available on www.ncc.se.  

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 

2011 sales of fully SEK 53 billion, with 17,500 employees. NCC Property Development develops and sells 

commercial properties in defined growth markets in the Nordic region, the Baltic countries and St. Petersburg 


